
Dear William O Lockridge Community Foundation, I wanted to thank you for 
funding this scholarship and would like to express my sincere gratitude for you 
recognizing me and selecting me for the “Spread Your Wings” ($2000) scholarship. I 
am so grateful to have help paying for my educational expenses. This scholarship 
means more to me than just obtaining money, it also means that I am viewed as 
having potential for the future of our society. I will continuously have individuals to 
thank for my accomplishments, and I greatly appreciate the generous financial 
support I have been given to pursue my education. I would like to again thank you for 
the generosity and support. Thanks to the William O. Lockridge Community 
Foundation, my goals are within reach. 
 
Skyy Simmons 
 


